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 Invitation for inaugural lecture by  

Per Borghammer 
 
14 November 2018 

 
 
    
     New Professorship at the Department of Clinical Medicine, Aarhus University 

 
As of 1 July 2018, Per Borghammer was appointed professor in nuclear medi-
cine and neuroscience at the Department of Clinical Medicine,  
Aarhus University. 
 
On Wednesday 14 November 2018 at 15:10 PM, Per Borghammer will be  
giving an inaugural lecture entitled:  
 

”Does Parkinson’s disease start in the gut?” 
 

The lecture is in Danish and takes place at: 
 
Aarhus University Hospital, Noerrebrogade 44, Building10G,  
Palle Juul-Jensen Auditoriet, 8000 Aarhus C. 
 
The lecture will be followed by an informal reception.  
 
Best regards, 

 
Lars Bo Nielsen 
Dean 

 
 
 

 
 
 

  




